
 

 Update: Pretoria Intersectoral Members’ Meeting - Notice 
of possible changes 
 
The previous Informus refers (copy can be obtained on the PSA’s website or from PSA Provincial 
Offices). Members in the Gauteng Pretoria area were informed about the upcoming Intersectoral Meeting. 
The Provincial Office has received requests from large numbers of members who wish to attend the 
Intersectoral Meeting. The Office therefore needs to consider extending the meeting to accommodate 
more members. This means that a new venue must be sourced. This can also possibly impact the 
planned date of the event.  
 
Members are therefore informed that although the tickets have been sold out, the Office is looking at 
alternative venues in order for more members to be able to attend the meeting.  
 
Members will soon be informed of the new venue and the number of tickets available.  
 
Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website or contact the following PSA officials: 
 
Perma Thobela - 082 880 8929 / perma.thobela@psa.co.za 
Molefe Mosaka - 082 880 8927 / molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za  
Madimetja Mautla - 078 455 6166 / madimetja.mautla@psa.co.za 
Angelica Jacobson - 071 893 0760 / angelica.jacobson@psa.co.za 
 
 
Reuben Maleka  
GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG - PRETORIA AREA 
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